
For what it is worth I would prefer that mail is delivered to the correct address only. 
  
If, following all your consultation efforts that the rules will be changed, then I would suggest that the 
neighbour, if any, that the mail is delivered to as an alternative MUST BE A NOMINATED 
NEIGHBOUR ONLY.  The Post Office MUST NOT be given carte blanche to deliver to which ever 
neighbour suits them.  The Post Office will have no idea of any neighbourly disputes that might be 
going on and although 'delivered' if cart blanche is given to the Post Office the mail may not arrive 
with the intended addressee! 
  
Incidentally, has anyone looked at the proposal in the light of any possible contravention of Money 
Laundering legislation? 
  
Overall it is a bad idea and should be scrapped. 
 


